
 
 
 

 

To Our Faithful Supporters, 
 

“Good News” 

     In a world of chaos and wars we often get tired of hearing bad news. And yet the 
Bible tells us to think on the good (Philippians 4:8).  It´s not hard as missionaries to 
find the negative effects of sin, but we continue to remember that God has given us 
strength to overcome the world and dwell on Him.  We have the Good News of the 
gospel that is able to save souls from their sin.  We continue to preach, teach, and 
disciple here in the jungle of Chontabamba.  
  We had the privilege of having two different special speakers at our 
church these last two months, Evangelist Yefferson de la Cruz with 
his family and Missionary Lee Johnson with his wife.  We are grateful 
for the preaching and fellowship from the time together.   
  In May, we traveled to Wisconsin to witness our son, Nathan 
graduate from Maranatha Baptist University with a pastoral major.  
Also in May, our daughter, Rebecca took her Columbia medical missions trip, resulting 
in many being saved and decisions made for Christ. Thank you for your prayers. Also in 
May, our church celebrated Mother´s Day and had special meetings.  In June, we 
celebrated the birthdays of my wife and me, along with Father´s Day, and had special 
meetings. Also in June, we had someone repair water pipes that broke in the church 
and were only charged $15.  We are thankful for the repairs that were able to be done.   
  Family update:  We received news in May that we are going to be grandparents.  
Matthew and Paty are expecting our first grandchild, to be born at the end of the year. 
They will be visiting Perú from July 10th to August 12th. Nathan will be working and 
pursuing a master’s degree.  Becca and Katie are working to save money to go back to 
school in the fall.  Katie will be taking a church missions trip to South Korea August 
7th-19th. Nisha and I are in good health and continue to serve God faithfully.  We are 
praying for more laborers to assist us in the ministry and for God to provide suitable 
land for the church. Thank you to those praying and giving to help us reach our goal of 
$100,000. 
 

Serving a Great God, 
Jon & Nisha Harris 

 

 


